
TRPA  has  grant  money  for
bike, walking projects
The Tahoe Regional Planning Agency in its role as the Tahoe
Metropolitan Planning Organization has $600,000 in grant money
to dole out.

The On Our Way Community Grant Program is designed to help
Lake Tahoe organizations and local governments improve walking
and biking or support economic vitality.

Up to a maximum of $200,000 will be given per request.

The On Our Way grants are part of the Lake Tahoe Sustainable
Communities  Program  which  lays  out  strategies  to  reduce
greenhouse gas emissions through projects like pedestrian and
bike trails that provide alternatives to auto transportation,
and that also improve economic and community well-being.

Proposals are due March 14. Details are available online.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/01/trpa-grant-money-bike-walking-projects/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/01/trpa-grant-money-bike-walking-projects/
http://www.tahoempo.org/OnOurWay.aspx

